
Posted April 22, 2020 

 
 

SANDOVAL COUNTY  
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING  
    

 

The Sandoval County Board of Commissioners will convene as a Committee for a 
Special Meeting for the purpose of approval modification of the polling sites for 
the 2020 primary election held on June 2, 2020 in response to COVID-19 Health 
Emergency pursuant to, NMSA 1978, §10-15-1. The Special Meeting will be at 
8:30 a.m. on Monday, April 27, 2020, in the County Commission Chambers, 
County Administration Building, 1500 Idalia Road, Bernalillo, NM, with the 
Commissioners appearing through electronic means.  Pursuant to the COVID-19 
Health Emergency, this meeting is closed to the public for in-person observation.  
The public may view the meeting live at the time of the meeting or at a later time 
through a recording at https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sandoval-
county-meeting-videos/. Public comment may be given through email 
at http://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/public-comment/. 

Any public comments received prior to 8:15 a.m. on Monday, April 27, 2020 will 
be read into the record.  Public comments received after that time will be read into 
the record at the Commission’s next regular public meeting. 

The Agenda may be found at 

 https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sccmeetings/.  

For more Information, call the County Manager’s Office at (505) 867-7538. 
 
NOTICE TO PERSONS WITH DISABILITIES:  
This meeting is closed to the public. If you have any questions or need 
accommodations to access the intranet please contact the County Manager's office 
at (505) 867-7538 as soon as possible. 

https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sandoval-county-meeting-videos/
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sandoval-county-meeting-videos/
http://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/public-comment/
https://www.sandovalcountynm.gov/commission/sccmeetings/

	NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

